
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

January 7, 2024 

 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 36, All Creatures of Our God and King 

Choir: His Love for Me 
Missions Minute 
Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 141, He Hideth My Soul 
Special Music: Sturm Family 
Message: Jonny Rebert 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 
 

     
 

Today 1/7        4:45 pm  Choir Practice 

                         5:00 pm    Trustees’ Meeting 

Wed 1/10        7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting, Youth Group & 

                                        AWANA 

Thurs 1/11        9:00 am  Ladies’ Bible Study with nursery 

                         7:00 pm  Ladies’ Bible Study without nursery 

Sat 1/13            8:00 am    Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
 

 

 

 
 

Sun 1/14           2:00 pm  Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry 

                         3:30 pm  Spring Arbor Nursing Home Ministry 

Tue 1/16        7:00 pm    Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

Thurs 1/18        6:00 pm  Finance Committee Meeting 

Sat 1/20            9:00 am  Ladies’ Breakfast at Golden Corral 

Tues 1/23         7:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting  

Thurs 1/25-1/27   Youth Group Rapidan Ski Retreat 

       Announcements 
Christmas Card Exchange Box:  We still have Christmas cards in our 

exchange box, which is in the church lobby.  Please stop by the box to 

pick-up any remaining cards that are yours. The box will be available 

for 1 more week.  
 

Ladies’ Bible Study: The next Ladies’ Bible Study will be on 

Thursday, January 11 at 9:00 am with nursery available and 7:00 pm 

without nursery. Please see Joy Ramler with any questions.   
 

Nursing Home Ministries: Please see Rob Cardosi or Scott Stafford 

if you are able to volunteer to assist in any of our nursing home 

ministries. The next visits will be on Sunday, January 14, Autumn 

Lake at 2:00 pm, and Spring Arbor at 3:30 pm.  
 

Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship: All ladies are invited to our next 

meeting Tuesday, January 16 at 7:00 pm. Please see Cindy Regner for 

more information.  
 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast: Our next meeting will be Saturday, Jan 13, 

at 8:00 am in the FCA gym. We will be studying Book 7, 

Chapter 8, of E.M. Bounds on Prayer. All men and their sons are 

welcome. 
 

Ladies’ Breakfast: Ladies of all ages are invited to attend a breakfast 

at the Golden Corral on Saturday, January 20 at 9:00 am. More details 

are on the sign-up sheet in the foyer. See Nicole Pryor with questions.  
 

Rapidan Winter Retreat: There is still room on the bus for this year’s 

Youth Group winter retreat held on Thursday, January 25 to Saturday, 

the 27th! It features skiing, snowboarding, or snow tubing at the 

Wintergreen Resort and includes messages from Evangelist Glen 

Shank. The cost is $120 and includes lift & equipment rentals plus two 

nights with meals at Rapidan. January 10th is the cut off for 

registrations. Please see David Lavoie for more information.  
 

 

                                     Happy Birthday 

 

Jan 10 Barry Jackson             Jan 13 Karen Harrell 

Jan 10 Jennifer Welsh             Jan 13 Jacob Guzman 
Jan 11 Matthew Bennici                         Jan 16 Ed Wade 

Jan 11 Gregg Salsi 

 
                                     Happy Anniversary 
 

                               Jan 7 Hiep & Trang Nguyen 

 

                   

       
                     

January 7 January 14 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Muniz Young 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

J & K 

Harrell 

Toddlers - C. Black Pearl A. 

Jude A. 

Shelly G. 

Hailey B. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Beth P. Franca A. 

Morning Worship Sara G. 

Jasmine V. 

Jill B. 

Becky B. 

Evening Service Pam W.  

Pearl A. 

Pearl A. 

Shelly G. 

Wednesday Hilary Y. 

Barbara B. 

Joyce S. 

Emily W. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

 

 

Bob & Diana Rutta – New Zealand –The Lord has 

brought a mission field right to our doorstep. New Zealand 

is a farming country. The workers at the freezing works, or 

butchers, play a crucial role in the economy. It turns out that 

one of the larger freezing works companies will bring in 

about 120-150 immigrant workers over the course of a year 

and will provide housing for them. We have seen some of 

them already at our church. Three months ago, we began to 

have Bible studies on Saturday evenings with them. There 

is a mixture of religion among them. One of the workers is 

stronger in his faith and is being a big help to get these 

studies organized. Please pray that we are able to effectively 

reach this mission field.   
 

 
 

 
 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving        $ 31,141.00 $ 258,244.21 

Tithes & Budget Needs           $ 8,582.13 $ 231,717.51  

Faith Promise Giving            $ 1,160.00 $ 19,010.00  

Faith Promise Budget Needs       $ 716.98 $ 19,358.46 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School       62      Sunday Morning       142 

Sunday Evening       No Service 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for December 31, 2023 

Stewardship Report for December 31, 2023 

Special Coming Events 


